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June 26, 2018 
 
Public Service Commission   
Attn: Trixie Behr by email: tbehr@utah.gov 
  
 
Cedar Point Water Company hereby requests that the following changes be made 
to the proposed tariff per discussions with DPU staff: (1) standby fee be 
increased from $15 to $20 beginning 1/1/2011 and, (2) that the connection fee 
for any lots that are not recorded, platted, and deeded as of 1/1/2010 be 
$6,000 commencing on and after 1/1/2010. Thank you. 
 
The proposed tariff changes are attached. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
ROGER J. SANDERS, P.C.  
 
/s/ Roger J. Sanders 
 
Roger J. Sanders, Esq.  
 
Enc.  
cc: Kimberly Stewart 


